
 
 

 

St Paul’s School Taekwondo Club 
 

 

 

 

We will be inviting pupils to join us for our new term start of 
Taekwondo in April. This will be our last sessions before the 
Summer break. 
 

The Friday morning classes will again offer an introduction into this 
martial art as well as some advance teaching for our continued 
students. 
 

Our previous lessons have been very well attended, so don’t miss out 
on this opportunity. 
 

Dates are from Friday April 26th - Friday July 12th (10 Lessons) with 
a half term break and SATS weeks in between. 
 

Cost: £65 for 10 lessons + £25 for a suit if required. 
 
To book your place, please email nctkd123@gmail.com 
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